
   Park News - 31 August 2017
REMINDER

PICNIC IN THE PARK - 3 September
2 - 4 p.m.

To Our Fellow Woods Neighbors,
 
By now, we have all heard of the devastation that has occurred with
Hurricane Harvey and the amount of rain that it has produced. Our
hearts go out to all that have been effected and our prayers are with
them and all the courageous folks that have been assisting in the
response.
 
May God be with them now and forever!
 
Even though Harvey is now coming toward us, the weather for
Sunday still looks good for our Picnic in the Park, so we are
GOOD TO GO!

Come visit Winter Camp Park; see what we have done; give us your
ideas on what can be done, and how you can help. 

Winter Camp Park, 1888 Wintercamp Trail



All Woods homeowners, residents and their guests are invited.
FREE Hot Dogs, Hamburgers, Chips and Water!
If you can walk to the event, PLEASE DO SO!
Remember to bring your bug spray and walking shoes!
Bring your own chairs if you want to sit down.
Partners will help direct traffic and answer any questions about
the park.
We may have games available for the young and old at heart!

If you do not want to receive any future mailings, please click on the
"unsubscribe link" below.
If you know of anyone in The Woods community who is not receiving this
mailing, please forward this email to them and have them provide us with
their email address.

 email - WinterCampPark@wintercamppark.com
website - www.WinterCampPark.com 


